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March 15, 2021

Nick J. Mosby, President
Baltimore City Council

Sharon Green Middleton, Vice President
Baltimore City Council

Eric Costello, Chair
Baltimore City Council

Dear Council Members:

On behalf of the Board of the Hippodrome Foundation, I want to express great concern about City Council Bill 21-0029. 

The 490% increase in commercial parking facility license fees, which will undoubtedly be passed on to consumers, will be a deterrent for people to visit Baltimore City. This is a particularly sensitive time for the Hippodrome Theatre as we work to safely bring audiences back and we see this additional fee as something that will negatively impact our business. It is critical to our patrons that they be able to park safely and economically before attending a show. If passed, this new bill will raise an obstacle at precisely the wrong time so we are hopeful that you will vote against.

According to economic impact statements conducted by the Maryland Stadium Authority annually before the pandemic, the Hippodrome Theatre generates more than $25 million annually for our state and city.  We are eager to return to this productivity level and hope the City Council will help the Hippodrome Foundation by rejecting this bill altogether.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Olive Waxter

Olive Waxter
Executive Director
Olivew@hippodromefoundation.org
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